
 

 

 

 

 

 

Letter of Acknowledgement  

 

Second MWS International Educational Symposium – Skin Cancer Update 2018 

Latin America Skin Cancer Forum 

August 3-4, 2018 

Rio de Janeiro, Brazil 

 

 

         April 2017 

To whom it may concern  

 

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, 

 

With great pleasure, we acknowledge a strategic partnership with the Brazilian 

Melanoma Group (GBM) in regard to the realization of the Second MWS 

International Educational Symposium – Skin Cancer Update 2018 to be held August 

3-4, 2018 in Rio de Janeiro.  

 

We also welcome the Brazilian Society of Dermatology, the Brazilian Society of 

Cancerology, the Brazilian Society of Surgical Dermatology, the Brazilian College of 

Surgeons, the Brazilian Society of Surgical Oncology, the Brazilian Society of Clinical 

Oncology, the Brazilian Society of Plastic Surgery and the Brazilian Society of 

Pathology as partners of the conference.  

 

With kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

Prof. Dr. med. Claus Garbe   Prof. Dr. med. Axel Hauschild 

Tuebingen, Germany    Kiel, Germany 

President     Treasurer 

 


